
Epping Market 
tours for retailers
To assist you in preparing your business for the Melbourne Market’s  
transition to Epping, we are running site tours of the new Market for  
Fruit and Vegetable retailers in February.

Tours include an informal briefing on parking and market operations 
followed by a walk around the new Market. There will be opportunities  
for questions and answers. 

Tour dates are: 
Wednesday 4 February 2015.................... 11.00am – 12.00pm
Tuesday 10 February 2015......................... 11.00am – 12.00pm
Wednesday 11 February 2015.................... 11.00am – 12.00pm
Tuesday 17 February 2015.......................... 11.00am – 12.00pm

How to register
Bookings are essential as tour numbers are limited  
so please RSVP via:

• Phoning the Melbourne Market Authority  
(MMA) reception on (03) 9258 6100 or 

• Emailing info@melbournemarkets.com.au 

You will need to register your attendance  
at least a day before the tour date. 

Getting there
Attendees will be required to make their own travel 
arrangements to Epping. The Market is located at 315 Cooper 
Street Epping. You can enter the Market via the Cooper Street 
and Gateway Boulevard intersection where you will proceed 
directly to the Administration Car Park (access to the car park 
is via the boom gate on your right approximately 100m prior 
to Gate 1).  Should you be travelling in a heavy vehicle, please 
notify the MMA of this at the time of booking. 

Please ensure you arrive 10 minutes prior to the start time.

Clothing
All visitors to the Epping site are required to wear  
appropriate closed toe shoes and a safety vest. 


